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Fabius Christian Church 
 

Dear Friends & Neighbors of Fabius, 
 

We hope this letter finds you in good health and high spirits. Our mission is Connecting to 
God, each other, and our community. We do this through regular worship services, Sunday 
School, youth group, discipleship groups, missions giving and events such as a Christmas 
Pageant and an election day dinner held at the church. Additionally, the church hosts A Time 
to Grow Nursery School (ATTGNS), a very well received community service, which provides 
classroom activities to children ages 3-4 who are not enrolled in the Universal Pre-
Kindergarten program at the local school. 

Our desire is to expand our capacity to show God’s love within our church and community. We 
are writing to you on behalf of Fabius Christian Church to seek your support for an important 
project that will greatly benefit our community. 

We are excited to announce our fundraising campaign to create a wonderful new 
multifunction space for the church's various activities and ministries. This dedicated space 
will enable us to expand our outreach programs, host community events, and provide a 
nurturing environment for spiritual growth. And, at long last, A Time to Grow Nursery School 
will have the space necessary to operate within the church. 

To bring this vision to life, we have set a target of raising $350,000. There is $100K already 
set aside for this project and another very generous $125K contribution in matching funds. We 
are believing for the remaining $125K through donations from our church family, community, 
and fundraisers. With your generous contribution, we can create a vibrant space that will 
positively impact the lives of countless individuals in our community. 

Our fundraising campaign will commence with our Election Day dinner on November 7, 2023, 
and continue until February 28, 2024, or until we reach our goal. We kindly request your 
support during this period to help us achieve our mission. 

Your contribution will make a significant difference in the lives of those who benefit from our 
programs and services. Every dollar counts and brings us closer to realizing our vision of a 
multifunction space that fosters growth, connection, and community engagement. 

To make a donation or learn more about our project, please visit our website at 
fabiuschurch.org/building-program/ . Alternatively, you can contact our Advisory Board, at 
ADBoard@FabiusChurch.org. 

We know God hears our prayers and blesses the work of our hands. Thank you for considering 
this request. Together, we can create a lasting impact and build a stronger community. 

 
May you be blessed abundantly for your generosity. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
The Advisory Board 
Fabius Christian Church 
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